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I OBJECT to this development going ahead for the following reasons.  
   
1) The traffic in Chestfield ( ) & Whitstable is now becoming unbearable this can only get worse if this 
development goes ahead.  
   
2) It has been said at the Public meeting on good authority that the Whitstable Health Centre's are up to full 
capacity, therefore unable to take on more patients. This I understand is the same for Dental Practices.  
   
3) We are having enough of a problem with sewage being pumped into the sea along our coastline. I know they are 
going to lay a new 1Km pipe line in the very near future, this will only send the sewage out further. Winds and tide 
will determine where the sewage will turn up.  
   
Why oh Why do we need more houses in the small area of Whitstable? I Strongly OBJECT!!!  
   
Eric Spratling  
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